
What is your experience of osteopathy? Use your unique 
experience to help make a difference to future osteopathic care.  

We would love to hear your views! 
 

The General Osteopathic Council is inviting – and offering training to – patients to take 
part in focus groups, surveys, magazine articles and workshops.

Find out more by emailing Rachel Heatley at:  
goscmail@osteopathy.org.uk

Your views 
matter
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